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Weatherford FEB 14 2007

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director
Environmental Quality Coungi

To whom it may concern,

My name is Mario R. Rivera Jr.. | am a twenty-nine year old male who is
concern about this situation pertaining to the quality of the CBM discharge water.
| understand that the water needs to be cleaned and monitored which | know it is.
The reason I'm concem is my family which is my wife and son. Were from
the state of TEXAS which is hard to find a good job like the one | have here in
Weatherford. That's why | came up here to Wyoming to make a better life for me
and the main reason for my wife and son. Here in Gillette | will give my son evrey-
thing that | never had which | never got back home in Texas. Gillette is a wonderful
community and that a plus. So please reconsider on not passing the AG use
protection policy a lot of jobs are at risk here .
This is Mario R. Rivera ESP TECH Thank You !l!

Mario R. Rivera Jr.

3307 East 2nd Street
Gillette, Wyoming. 82718
307-8056.






